Wallingford, CT, Service Moves to a New Location
Effective November 6, 2017

We are pleased to announce that Amtrak service in Wallingford, CT, will move to a newly constructed facility located, approximately one mile north of
the existing station. The new facility is located at: 343 North Cherry St., Wallingford, CT 06492.

The new facility includes high-level platforms on both sides of the track as well as elevators, stairways with an overhead pedestrian bridge to cross the
tracks, canopies covering approximately 50 percent of the platform length and surface and parking for approximately 221 vehicles.

Additional enhancements include platform snow melting systems, passenger information display systems, security cameras and electric vehicle
charging stations. Limited seating on the platform is also available.

For reservation and train status information visit Amtrak.com, use our free mobile apps, speak with station personnel or call us at 1-800-USA-RAIL (1-
800-872-7245). Thank you for choosing Amtrak.
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